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June 2020 

Chestnuts Care Home Newsletter 

Welcome 
Welcome to the 
monthly 
newsletter for 
The Chestnuts 
Care Home. 
 
This newsletter is 
for residents, 
families and staff 
and is also 
published on our 
website at 
www.chestnutsca
rehome.co.uk 
 
Chestnuts Care 
Home, 
Wrotham Road, 
Meopham, 
Kent, 
DA13 9AH 
01474 812152 

Cheese and Cracker afternoon!! 
 

Tuesday 9th June at 2.15pm 
 

Join us in the dining room for the 
residents meeting and get together. 

 
There will be a choice of different 
cheeses to choose from and taste! 

Residents meeting with Tamla will be held on Thursday 25th June 

Tamla and Trevor will be 
going out in the mini bus for a 

ride and cup of tea. 
 

Please speak to Tamla if you 
would like to come 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Staff Birthdays!! 
 

Mary – 14th 
Ella – 24th 
Dev – 26th 

Susan – 30th 
 
 

Entertainment!! 
 

Tamla is continuing the 
exercise classes, sing a 

longs, arts and crafts and 
entertainment throughout 

the day so if there is 
anything you would like to 

do then please ask! 
Remember walks round the 

garden!! 
 

Residents Birthdays!! 
 

Dora – 19th June 
Janet – 21st June 

 
 

 Remember….. 
 

“Cough and sneezes spread 
diseases” 

Please remember to cover your 
mouth when coughing or sneezing 
and try to stay 2 metres apart as 

per government advice.  

 
 

Apetito Taster Afternoon! 
 

Thursday 11th June at 2.30pm 
  

Join us in in dining room/garden for an 
afternoon of tasting new apetito food! 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

****Daily Sparkle****  
 

Tamla will continue to meet on a 
Monday and Friday afternoon to chat 

about the Daily Sparkle.  
 

Coronavirus Update 
Staff are wearing masks to protect themselves and the 

residents.  
 

If you have to go to hospital for a planned 
appointment or emergency then after your return we 

are self-isolating residents for 14 days. 
 

Please continue to ask relatives to 
call/facetime/WhatsApp call  and write into the 

home, if you would like to visit then home for a social 
distancing visit in the garden then please contact 

Tamla.  

 

Sarah is now back from Maternity Leave so you will be seeing her around again!!  


